
Presidential Preference Primary Statement: 

"The Presidential Preference Primary, originally to be held on April 28th, has been postponed by order of 

Governor Ned Lamont. The new date for the Primary election is June 2, 2020. Voters who have already submitted 

applications and federal postcards will still receive their ballots." 


